
Stars of the Week 

Year 1 -  Noah Haslam, for trying 
his best when writing. He’s always 
keen to get going. Well done! 
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Year 2 -  The Whole Class, for    
fantastic behaviour and attitudes 
on our trip to the Lake District.  

Year 3 -  Jacob Killeen, for being 
such a pleasure to have in the 
class and always  being ready to 
learn. 

Year 4 -  Eva Ferguson, for having 
a brilliant attitude to school and 
her work. 

Year 5 -  Seth Hughes, working 
hard in his English and producing 
a great ‘Ode’. 

Marvellous  
Maths Award 

EYFS -  Lola Nixon 
Year 1 -  Frankie Hoskyns-

Abrahall 
Year 2 -  Ross Drummond   

Year 3 -   Lincoln Archbold 
Year 4 -  Scarlett Jones 
Year 5 -   Ruby Walton 

Year 6 -  Lauren Drummond 
 

Reception -  The Whole Class, for 
their amazing performance at the 
dance festival. 
 

Class of  The Week  Award  
for Attendance -  Year  Yr 1 

Golden Broom Award  - Year  Rec 
This week’s attendance is 

96.6% 

Reader of the Week 
Award 

 EYFS -  Alice & Robin 
Year 1 -  Martin Race  

Year 2 -   Finley Tunstall 
Year 3 -  Ollie Teasdale 

Year 4 -  Benedict Hoskyns-
Abrahall 

Year 5 - James Hallimond  
Year 6 -  Maisie Clark 

 
 

 

Key Dates for Your Diary 2018 

  

Monday 26th March - Easter Service in St. Marys Church  

1:30pm 

Monday 26th March - Play and Stay in our Reception Class, 

3:30pm - 5:00pm 

Tuesday 27th March - End of term disco, KS1 6pm - 7pm, 

KS2 7pm - 8pm 

Wednesday 28th March - Last day of term 

Monday 16th April  Easter Term      

Friday 27th April Dojo winners trip to the zoo. 

Year 6 -  William Robson, for his 
enthusiasm and desire to achieve 
his full potential.  

Easter Egg Raffle 

We will be having an Easter egg raffle in school  on Tuesday 27th 

March.  Tickets will be sold every lunchtime by our year 6 class and 

cost £1 per strip.  Any donations for the raffle would be greatly       

received. 

THANK YOU 

We would like to say a massive thank you to Morrison's for  

kindly donating so many lovely Easter eggs to school for our 

competition and also to any parents or staff members that       

donated too.  We couldn't make these events so successful    

without all your help and support. 

Friends Of Staindrop School 
 

The friends of the school are having an Easter 
egg decorating contest again this year since we had such    

amazing  entries in previous years. Who could forget ‘Eggy 
the Eagle’ and the ‘Egg-Splosion’!  Eggs can be brought to 
school any day and the winner will be announced during 
the end of term Disco on  Tuesday 27th March.  We can’t 

wait to see what wonderful creations you come up with this 
year! 


